“All

Ashore

going

Ashore!”

Mrs. Connie James, wife of Captain J. B. James, presently in command of
the Reina del Mar, has sent this post-card depicting passengers undertaking
the transfer from ship to tug preparatory to landing at East London in the
early 1930’s.

Mrs. James, Snr., whose husband, the late Captain J. S. James, D.S.C., was
then in command of the Dromore Castle, journeyed to visit her son in East
London in the old Windsor Castle, wives not being permitted to sail with their
husbands in those days. She was advised to stay on board until the last
““basketful” as the sea was rough and the tug was bobbing about like a cork on
the water.




